
Notice Regarding Board Members  
Attending School Site Tours  

Saturday, April 27, 2024 
9am - 12pm 

 
A quorum of Governing Board members of Yuma Elementary School District 
Number One will attend School Site Tours on Saturday April 27, 2024. The tours 
will run from 9am -12pm and will include Woodard Jr. High School, 2250 8th 
Avenue, Gila Vista Jr. High School, 2245 Arizona Avenue, and Ron Watson 
Middle School, 9851 E. 28th Street. No business of public body will be discussed 
and no legal action will be proposed.  
 
This notice shall be posted at least twenty-four (24) hours prior to the meeting in the 
window, beside the main entrance of the District Administration Office, 450 West 
Sixth Street, Yuma, Arizona 85364, and such other public places or through the 
public media as is reasonable and practicable. 
 
 


